
 

Monday, 2, Enníska/February 2009 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
Chiefs Attendance  
In - Chiefs Mike Delisle Jr., Mike Bush, Martin Leborgne, Melvin (Marvin) Zacharie, 
Peggy Mayo-Standup, Warren Lahache, Rhonda Kirby, John Dee Delormier, Johnny 
Montour, Kenneth McComber, Peter Paul (late). 
 
Out – None. 
 
Also present - Melanie Gilbert, Interim OCC Coordinator. 
 
Housekeeping 
Chiefs Out of Office 

• Johnny Montour is going to Toronto Tuesday and Wednesday, February 3-4 to 
attend a presentation entitled ‘Along the Two Row Wampum’. 
 
• Chief Peggy Mayo-Standup will be in Akwesasne Thursday (tentative) for a 
presentation entitled ‘Alternative Medicine’. 
 
• Due to complaints from community members, a discussion took place regarding 
commercial business and their effects on neighboring residential areas. 
  
• Chief John Dee Delormier updated the table on his trip to London, where he 
was visiting for a Gaming Conference. Mohawk Internet Technologies and 
Continent 8 remain among the world leaders in on-line services.  
 
• Chiefs Martin Leborgne, Mike Bush & Johnny Montour gave an update on the 
recent Iroquois Caucus Meetings which took place last week. In March, the 
Caucus will have a Strategy Session. 
 
• Grand Chief Delisle gave an update on his recent meeting with AFN National 
Chief, Phil Fontaine. 

 
The following agenda item was discussed: 
 
Membership - The MCK made a Mohawk Council Executive Directive (MCED) to 
approve implementation of the new Secure Certificate of Indian Status Cards. Early 
registration will take place by appointment only through the Social Development Unit 
(638-0500). 


